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Item 7 – DC/15/2332/FUL Solstice House, Felsham Road, Bradfield St 
George 
 

(1) A letter of support has been received from the director of Human Givens 
College. The letter confirms that both applicants are well-established Human 

Given psychotherapists, who achieved distinctions in their training and have 
run successful clinics in Essex. Their desire was always to create a regional 
centre of excellence for Human Givens therapy and the chosen site meets 

their requirements perfectly. The director believes the centre will be of great 
benefit to a wide range of people, at both local and wider community levels 

and requests that his support be taken into consideration. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

  

 


